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Dear Parent, 

The school will remain closed on account of Diwali Break from 30.10.2024 (Wednesday) to 

03.11.2024 (Sunday) for all the students. However, office shall remain open on 30th October, 2024. The 

school will reopen w.e.f. 04.11.2024 (Monday) at its usual timings.  

 

Let’s celebrate this “Deepawali” with lights, sweets and rangoli while making a conscious choice to 

avoid firecrackers for a pollution-free festival. Support VOCAL FOR LOCAL by shopping locally, 

spreading joy and happiness everywhere. Together, let’s create a vibrant and eco-friendly Diwali that 

honors our traditions!  

 

On the auspicious and sparkling festival of lights, Banasthali Family wishes you and your entire 

family a very Happy, Safe & Cracker Free Diwali!!!  

May the glow of lamp illuminate your life with Joy, Prosperity and Happiness. 

 

Have a Cheerful Festive Time! 

Principal 

 

 

 


